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 January 27, 2023  
 
Christopher J. Donelan, Sheriff  
Franklin County Jail and House of Correction 
160 Elm Street 
Greenfield, MA 01301  (electronic copy)   
 
Re: Plan of Correction – Franklin County Jail and House of Correction, Greenfield 
 
Dear Sheriff Donelan: 
 
The Massachusetts Department of Public Health, Community Sanitation Program (CSP) has received your Plan of Correction in 
response to my inspection on January 20, 2023. After review, the CSP finds the plan appropriately addresses all of the violations 
noted. 
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter, should you have any questions please contact me at the address listed above. 
 
 
         Sincerely,  
 

          
 
         Scott Koczela 
         Environmental Analyst, CSP, BEH 
 
 
cc:  Margaret R. Cooke, Commissioner, DPH 

Nalina Narian, Director, BEH 
 Steven Hughes, Director, CSP, BEH 

Mary A. Beckman, Acting Secretary, Executive Office of Health and Human Services  (electronic copy) 
 Carol A. Mici, Commissioner, DOC      (electronic copy) 

Terrence Reidy, Secretary, EOPSS       (electronic copy) 
Timothy Gotovich, Director, Policy Development and Compliance Unit   (electronic copy) 

 Lori Streeter, Superintendent       (electronic copy) 
 Captain Christopher Pelletier, Standards and Compliance Officer   (electronic copy) 

Jennifer Hoffman, Health Director, Greenfield Health Department    (electronic copy) 
 Clerk, Massachusetts House of Representatives     (electronic copy) 
 Clerk, Massachusetts Senate       (electronic copy) 
 
 

 

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
Executive Office of Health and Human Services 

Department of Public Health 
Bureau of Environmental Health 
Community Sanitation Program 

128 East Mountain Road 
Westfield, MA 01085-1889 

Phone: 617-448-3373 
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